Executive Committee London Film-makers Co-op Sandy Weiland 69 Gibson Gardens Cazenove Road London N16 7HD

3rd October 1991

Dear executive member

## REF: REVIEW OF SANDY WEILAND

In response to the letter of 27th September 1991 concerning recommendations for the suggested "review" of the Administrator.

The subject of my review has to date been discussed at two meetings, neither of which has been a formally called Executive meeting. The first meeting on 23rd July was initially called as a building committee meeting (prior to this I had been asked to stand down from the building committee and therefore did not attend the meeting), which later appears to have turned into an Emergency Executive meeting. The second meeting on 26th September was called at extremely short notice, with people only phoned up the day beforehand, with no staff invited to attend. I was not informed of either meeting, and have therefore not been given the opportunity to put forward my case. Therefore I do not recognise the demand for this "review" until it is passed by a constitutional meetingof the Executive Committee, with all executive members in attendance.

Furthermore the recommendations for the panel do not mention a BFI representative being present, although Martin-s letter to me of 19th August states that a representative will be invited.

To date all the meetings held to discuss my review have been unconstitutional, which does not encourage me to believe that any review will be conducted in a fair and professional manner. For this reason I feel that the membership would give a more balanced and unbiased assessment of my position in post than the current Executive.

Sandy Well

Sandy Weiland Administrator

cc. Ian Christie